

March 19, 2010

Mr. Willie Hudspeth 623 Newton Street Denton, Texas 76205

Dear Mr. Hudspeth,

This letter is to inform you that on Tuesday, March 23, 2010, Commissioners Court will consider the following wording to be placed on a plaque near the Denton County Confederate Soldier Memorial:

The Denton County Confederate Soldier memorial was erected in 1918 by the Daughters of the Confederacy. The monument stands as a reminder of historic events and is intended as a memorial to Denton County citizens who sacrificed themselves for the community.

Now, let this be a testimony that God created all men equal with certain inalienable rights. We are all one; citizens of Denton County.

Previously, on November 5, 2002, Commissioners Court had approved other wording to be placed near the statue. That plaque had to be taken down because the information on it was not what had been passed by Commissioners Court.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to call me at 940-349-2820.

Mary Horn

Sincerely

Denton Count Judge